
an company 

Jeff DeRoueii 
Executive Director 
Kentucky Public Service Coinrnissioii 
21 1 Sower Boulevard 
Fraidtfoi-t, Kentucky 4060 1 

December 30,2009 

Dear Mr. DeRouen: 

Please tale notice that Louisville Gas and Electric Company (“LG&E”) 
intends to file on or after January 29, 2010, a rate application for a general 
adjustment in its electric and gas base rates. The application will be supported 
by a historic test year eiidiiig October 3 1,2009. 

Please assign this matter a case nuinber and style and advise us of the 
same so that it can be incorporated into the application and suppoi-tiiig 
testimony before it is filed with the Commission. 

Should you have any questions, please contact iiie at your first 
convenience. 

Sincerely, 

- 
Loimie E. Bellar 

Louisville Gas and 
Electric Company 
State Regulation and Rates 
220 West Main Street 
PO Box 32010 
Louisville, Kentucky 40232 
www.eon-us.com 

Lonnie E. Bellar 
Vice President 
T 502-627-4830 
F 502-217-2109 
lonnie.bellar@eon-us.com 

cc: Dennis G. Howard I1 
Assistant Attorney General 
Office of Rate Interveiitioii 
Kentucky Attorney General 
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